
 
 

Intended Sole Source Purchase: Level Transmitter Parts, Maintenance, and Support 

 
 

Date Posted: 07/09/2024 to 07/29/2024 

 

Project #: SS240455JBD 

 

Contact:   Jennifer Brewer-Dano 

  Lee County Procurement Management 

  2115 Second St., 1st Floor 

  Fort Myers, FL 33901 

  239-533-8849 

 

The description of services intended for purchase from a sole source is posted in accordance with section 3.9, 

Procurement Ordinance 23-21 and will be posted for a minimum of 15 business days. 

 

Commodity or Service Required:   

Level Transmitter Parts, Maintenance, and Support 

 

Description:   

Lee County Utilities is seeking to execute a sole source for VEGA Americas, Inc. manufactured level transmitters, 

replacement parts, maintenance, repair/replacement services, field services, and technical support. Level 

transmitters are at all the treatment facilities including treatment structures, chemical storage tanks, and generator 

fuel tanks used to measure and monitor liquid and solid levels to ensure efficient and safe operations. They control 

pump functions, manage tank levels, optimize treatment processes, and prevent overflows, contributing to safety 

and regulatory compliance. Lee County Utilities has standardized the utilization of VEGA Americas, Inc. 

manufactured level instruments for water and wastewater treatment. 

  

Intended Sole Source: 

VEGA Americas, Inc. 

 

Justification for Sole Source Acquisition: 

VEGA Americas, Inc. is the sole manufacturer of its products. No other representative has a contract to sell 

products, provide repair/replacement parts, maintenance, repair/replacement services, field services and technical 

support for VEGA Americas, Inc. in the state of Florida. 

 

Recommended Procurement Approach:   

For the reason(s) stated above, Lee County Procurement Management intends to utilize the Sole Source 

Procurement method to purchase from VEGA Americas, Inc. for supplying the above. 

 

Respond to: 

If your firm feels they have the ability to supply the above, please contact Jennifer Brewer-Dano, Lee County 

Procurement Management at jbrewer-dano@leegov.com for review.  


